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Monday 20th November 2023 
 

Year 6 visit to Bletchley Park 

Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
As part of our Learning Journey next half term ‘World War Two’, we will be taking the 
children to Bletchley Park. They will spend the day learning about the role the codebreakers 
played during the Second World War, as well as giving the children a chance to see 
immersive films, interactive displays, and museum collections.  
 
Details are as follows:  
 
Date:              Tuesday 16th January 2024 
   
Place:             Bletchley Park   
 
Travel:             Coach 
 
Cost:                £10 – to be paid via Arbor. If your child is absent from school, a refund may 

not be possible as we need to book in advance. 
 
The children will be provided with a packed lunch and water bottle, though it is 
recommended that they also bring an additional bottle of water themselves. The children 
need to wear school uniform, comfortable trainers, and a jacket with a hood in the event 
of rainy weather. 
 
If you can support this visit, please speak to your class teacher.   
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
The Year 6 Team 


